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TREATED AS HANDWRITING-- NO BLUE 

CARD MADE. 

Digitized from Box C16 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



MEMORANDUM 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

To: The President March 20, 1975 

From: Jack Stiles ~ 
Re: California contacts. 

Reviewing the outlook on '76 primaries and convention votes, 
California and Florida have the highest priority. 

It is not too soon to cement all possible contacts with 11 pros 11 

in those areas Obviously primaries are dominated by the 
11 pros 11 as opposed to public figures. 

May I urge you to contact by phone or otherwise as many 
"pros" as possible on your Easter trip. Gwen Anderson is 
furnishing you a list. 
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